
FY2026 District 9 Community Budget Survey 
 
The District 9 office developed and conducted a survey to ask our District’s constituents one 
critical question: How should we invest in our San Diego communities? Our office worked to 
ensure transparency and intentional community engagement for this upcoming FY 2026 
budget cycle. The office reached out to District 9 constituents, stakeholders, businesses and 
the greater San Diego community by phone, email, and social media to widely distribute our 
Budget Priorities survey. We heard from 332 respondents through our survey, who all have 
shaped our priorities.  
 
Our office included short questions and an open response question for community members 
to submit their thoughts on neighborhood budget priorities. Lastly, the office began the task 
of incorporating all relevant responses and data points to our final budget priorities memo.  
 
Transparency and accessibility are guiding values in our budget development process. We are 
sharing the results of our survey out of transparency and to share the priorities of our 
district directly with City staff developing the budget.  
 
Summary results of the survey questions are below: 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

In the event there are budget shortfalls, consider the following potential budget reductions 
and indicate how acceptable it would be to you if that reduction was made to help balance 
the City’s budget:   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 


